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We have enough environmental dangers in our state. We cannot allow the possibility 

of creating nuclear waste with nowhere to store it.  

We could end up with more cancer and other horrible illnesses that will impact our 

genes and be passed on to our children and grandchildren. Nuclear radiation lasts a 

very long time. It needs to be taken very seriously.  This is a very irresponsible bill. It 

seems to reject science and all safety precautions. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill and protect the people  of Oregon, our livestock and our 

environment. 


